
Dear Fellow Lions: 

 

The District 42 Lions Memorial Ceremony is scheduled to be held on Sunday May 21, 2023  at 

2pm at the Lions Memorial Statue in Roger Williams Park in Providence.    To ensure that all 

Lions who passed over the last year are properly remembered, I am asking that each club 

submit a listing of members lost over the past twelve months.  It would also be very helpful if 

clubs could provide information about the deceased which could be included in their eulogy's, 

such as antidotal information, years of service, offices held, etc.  Club members will also be 

given an opportunity to speak about their deceased members if they so desire.  Clubs are also 

asked to reach out to family of the deceased to make them aware of the ceremony and 

encourage them to attend what is a solemn recognition of their loved ones service to his or 

her community and Lionism.  Also, all clubs, whether or not they have a Lion being 

remembered at this service are welcome to bring a memorial wreath to place at the site.   

Please email any information to johnmicro2@aol.com.  Should there be any questions, I can 

be also be reached at 401-225-6191.  Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.  I expect 

to be reaching out and providing updates as we get closer to Memorial Sunday. 

 

Yours in Lionism. 

 

John Microulis 

Providence Lions 
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